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Moving Ahead with the Multicultural Garden Plot  
We are excited to announce the Garland Multicultural Commission garden plot project is moving 
forward.  Nancy Seaberg is the Loving Garland Green representative for this project.  Nancy is 
working closely with Kaushalya  Siriwardana, member of The Garland Multicultural Commission and 
founder of Helping Hands, Inc. to make this project the success it deserves to be.  The Commission 
members will need to vote on this project to obtain final approval. 



 

If you have a neighbor, or if perhaps you are one of the thousands of immigrants in Garland who has 
a plant from your garden to share, please call  972-571-4497 and your contact information will be 
passed on to Nancy and Kausha.  The multicultural garden is intended to showcase plants from 
various countries that can be successfully grown in the Garland area. 

This project furthers not only our goal of increasing the number urban gardens in Garland but also of 
growing the heart of our community by bringing people together through the common language of 
"garden."  MORE  .  .  . 

 

http://lovinggarlandgreen.org/index.php/download_file/view/243/1/

